NHS Ealing Clinical Commissioning Group
Out of Hospital Services For Adults and Children


[bookmark: _GoBack]Procurement Schedule Update

The contracting authority (NHS Ealing Clinical Commissioning Group) has decided to delay the publication of the procurement documents until the 4th May 2018. 

In light of this decision, the contracting authority confirms that it is their intention to also revise the published procurement closure date and associated deadlines for submission of tenders. Full details of these changes will be made available in due course. 


Procurement Briefing Session – Cancellation of Event due to be held on 18 April 2018

The contracting authority will not be holding a briefing session for potential bidders on the 18th April 2018. This event will now be held on a later date in May 2018, in order to allow time for potential bidders to review the procurement documents when these are published on the 4th May 2018. 

Full details regarding the new time, date and location of the Briefing Session will be made available in due course.

